
 
 
 

 
 

KESTEVEN AND GRANTHAM GIRLS' SCHOOL 
Judged as OUTSTANDING in all areas (Ofsted - September 2023) 

 

Required from September 2024 
 

Teacher of Computer Science (0.6 fte) 
 
We are seeking to appoint an enthusiastic, innovative and inspirational Computer Science teacher to join our 
successful selective girls’ school, which consistently achieves high standards of both progress and attainment.  You 
will be well qualified and able to teach Computer Science to GCSE level whist the ability to teach Computer Science 
to A-level would be an advantage but not essential.  
 
The Enterprise faculty which Computing is part of, is committed to providing a full range of extra-curricular and 
enrichment activities, including BEBRAS, Amazon GetIT, Code Club and other STEM related activities, such as the 
GCHQ Cyber Discovery competition.  A willingness to participate in these activities and to contribute to the wider life 
of our school community is essential. 
 
If you are interested in working with enthusiastic and highly motivated students in a supportive and suitably 
challenging environment at a school that is recognised nationally for its outstanding practice, then we would like to 
hear from you. 
 
This is a part-time position, 3 days per week in the first instance.   
 
Applications are welcome from both ECT’s and more experienced colleagues.   
 
Closing date for applications: 10am Monday 26th February 

 
Please note that KGGS reserves the right to interview and make an appointment prior to the closing date. 
 
Application forms and further information can be downloaded from our school website.  Please return application 
forms to:  

Elizabeth Dixon, PA to the Headteacher 
KGGS, Sandon Road, Grantham, Lincolnshire NG31 9AU 

Telephone:  01476 563017 Ext 172 

 E-mail: staffedixon@kggs.org 
Website:  www.kggs.org 

 
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children consequently an 
enhanced Disclosure and Barring Service Check (DBS) will be required. 
 
All applicants are invited to complete the Diversity and Equal Opportunity Monitoring Form, which should be 
returned to staffedixon@kggs.org 
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